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Commencement of legal action by Fitzroy River Corporation Limited 
 

 
Buru Energy Limited (“Buru” or the “Company”) (ASX: BRU) advises that on 26 August 2013 
Fitzroy River Corporation Limited (“Fitzroy River”) commenced legal proceedings regarding 
the interpretation of a royalty deed to which Buru and Fitzroy River are parties and which 
applies to a number of permits including the permit containing Ungani Oilfield.   
 
Fitzroy River is seeking a declaration regarding the calculation of the royalty including the 
deductibility of certain costs.   
 
Buru is firmly of the view that its method of calculation of the royalty is correct.  Buru wholly 
rejects Fitzroy River’s claims and will defend the proceedings. 
 
The proceedings are not material to the Company’s forward program. 

 

For other inquiries please contact: 

 
Eric Streitberg  Executive Director; or 
Keiran Wulff   Managing Director 
 
Telephone: +61 8 9215 1800 
Freecall: 1800 337 330 
Email: info@buruenergy.com 
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